2024 MARKET REPORT

COMMUNITY
FARMERS MARKET

Thanks for a great year!

Thank you to everyone who made the 2024 Season of the Bremerton
Community Farmers Market a great success! We are proud to provide a
space year after year for people to gather and shop locally from
familiar farmers, produce resellers, artisans, food processors, and food
vendors.

This past season we hosted many new vendors who turned into new
friends. The Chef at the Market program was held four times and was
headed by Chef Robert Nash. Thrive Yoga Manette held classes twice a
month. The Kids Market Bucks Club met six times with 4 participants
completing all six activities. Music at the Market hosted local musicians
each week except when we were visited by The Concert Truck. And
there were many more opportunities throughout the season for
everyone to have fun!

The BCFM Board of Directors and Staff are busy planning an even
better 2025 farmers market season. The market will be open every
Thursday from May 1st through October 9th, 4:00pm to 7:00pm. We
look forward to seeing you all on Opening Day!

2024 By The Numbers

14,401 - The number of market attendees for the 2024 season.
26 - The average number of vendors who attended the market each week.
$3,531 - The average vendor sales per operating hour of the market.

$244,986 - The number of dollars spent supporting local farmers, produce resellers,
artisans, food processors, and food vendors at the market during the 2024 season.

$2,182 - The number of dollars provided to the Kids Market Bucks Club participants to
spend on fresh fruits and vegetables.

$8,184 - The amount of funds spent on fresh produce by low-income recipients through
WIC, and the WIC and Senior Farmers Market Nutrition Program.

$5,644 - The amount of funds spent on fresh produce by low-income recipients through
the SNAP Market Match Program.

26 - The number of Community Organizations that attended the market with a total of 61
visits.



